
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF JUNE 23, 2015 
 

Item 25, Report No. 24, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without amendment by the 
Council of the City of Vaughan on June 23, 2015. 
 
 
 
25 NEW BUSINESS- REQUEST FOR A REPORT 
 ON THE STATUS OF THE DEFICIENCIES AT 
 FATHER BULFON COMMUNITY CENTRE 

 
The Committee of the Whole recommends: 
 
1) That staff provide a report with respect to the status of the deficiencies at Father Bulfon 

Community Centre. 
 
The foregoing matter was brought to the attention of the Committee by Regional Councillor Di Biase. 
 
 


